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Education Standards 

What Can Be Taken into the End-Point Assessment 

Standard Knowledge Test Observation Professional Discussion 
Case Study with report 
and Presentation and 

Questioning 

Early Years 
Practitioner 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 

assessment. 
N/A 

Portfolio of Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

Early Years 
Educator V1 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 

assessment. 
N/A 

Portfolio of Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

Early Years Lead 
Practitioner  

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Portfolio of Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

Case study report, case 
study, a copy of their 

presentation (hard copy or 
electronic) and notes.  

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare 
sheet 

Learning and 
Skills Teacher V2 

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Thematic Case Study and Online 
Presentation slides. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 
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Education Standards 

Learning and 
Skills Teacher V4 

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Portfolio of Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

Teaching 
Assistant V1 

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Portfolio of Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

Teaching 
Assistant V2 

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Portfolio of Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

Learner Mentor N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Showcase Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

 

 

N/A 

Assessor Coach N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

Showcase Evidence. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 
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Education Standards 

Learning and 
Skills Assessor 

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

The apprentice must have access to 
their portfolio of evidence during the 

professional discussion. 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

Learning and 
Skills Mentor  

N/A 

Apprentices cannot have any 
materials with them during the 
assessment – this is a direct 

observation of them in their working 
environment; relevant resources 

needed for their sessions are 
permitted. 

The apprentice must have access to 
their portfolio of evidence during the 

professional discussion 

 

NCFE Plan and Prepare sheet 

N/A 

 

 

 

 


